
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Papakura City FC - Open ID Training Sessions Update  
 
Hi all and thanks for registering for the 2025 Talent Development Programme Open ID  
 
Training Sessions 
The team is very excited to bring a TDP experience to Papakura and South Auckland. 
If you know anybody who may be keen, it is not too late to register, and we will be welcoming 
registrations through the whole Open ID Training Sessions phase.  
 
What to expect 
A casual pre-season environment, to allow coaches and staff to get to know all players. 
Open ID sessions will be treated like a normal pre-season training session as we welcome 
players back into football for a new year, which may include small-sided, low-intensity, fun 
games. 
We expect numbers to grow as we progress, as players (& Coaches) return from holidays 
and summer sports. 
Coaches may be mixed around, as we look to get to know all players and fix coaches around 
team needs.  Alongside staff members who will be involved in the programme. We are 
hoping coaches and staff will get to know more players and create a unified group between 
all teams rather than an individual team environment. 
 
Dates/Times 
Thursday 16 January - 6:30pm 
Sunday 19 January - 1:00pm 
Thursday 23 January - 6:30pm 
Sunday 26 January - 1:00pm 
Thursday 30 January - 6:30pm 
Sunday 02 February - 1:00pm 
McLennan Park, Papakura 

●​ Sessions will run for 1:15 to 1:30 hours  
●​ Please be ready by the start time (Turn up early) 
●​ It is highly likely additional dates will be added to the end of the above. 

What to Bring 
Appropriate training gear, including Shin Pads. 
A decent amount of Water (especially for Sundays!) 
A Positive and developmental attitude 
 



TDP Selection 
We will do our best to communicate where we think players sit before squads are 
announced, towards the end of the open ID Training Sessions phase. We understand we are 
also in an environment where players may wish to trial for multiple clubs. We wish the best 
for players and to play in the environment they think is best for them. We ask players and/or 
parents to be open and honest with their intentions. 
 
More information 
More specific information including TDP training days of the week will be shared in the 
coming weeks.  
 
Thanks! 
 

 


